What we are learning in the Autumn term:
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St. Matthew’s W
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Maths


We will be following the PowerMaths scheme of work and will be looking at number and place value, and the four main operations; addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. Please help your child learn to count in, 2s, 3s, 5s and 10s.


For Autumn 1 we will be focusing on 2x table and in Autumn 2 we will focus on 5x table. We will have a quick arithmetic test on a Wednesday. 





English


We will be looking at stories with repeating patterns, information texts, diaries and blogs. We will be looking at books by our class author, Dick King-Smith.  


We will also be doing daily guided reading sessions, reading a short text and answering questions on it. 





Your child will be given a reading book for home, bring it to school every day. Please ensure reading records are signed and are also brought into school.





Spellings will be sent home weekly for our spelling test on Wednesday.








YEAR 2 Buttercups


(Miss Burkmar)





School uniform reminders


Jewellery, apart from plain stud earrings and watches, is not to be worn in school.


Footwear - plain black shoes


Please name all school uniform!


Long hair must be tied back. 








Essential Learning Experiences


In the Autumn term we will be completing walks around the local area as part of our theme. 


In Autumn 2, we will hopefully be putting on a Christmas production. More information will follow.


 





                          





Computing


We will be looking at refreshing our basic computer skills. 


We will looking at e-safety, and the rules for staying safe when online. 





Theme: Zero to Hero (Autumn 2)


We will be looking at five famous and influential people; Michael Jordan, Thomas Edison, Walt Disney, Malala Yousafzai and Mother Teresa. We will talk about what they did, and how they overcame major challenges in life. 





                


                     





Theme:  Unity in the community (Autumn 1) 


In this topic we will be talking about community. We will be looking at the local area of Bolton and comparing the different areas. We will also think about how we can improve the local area. 








PE


In PE this term we will be focussing on gymnastic and throwing and catching.


We will be having a session with Commando Joe, working on teamwork skills and fitness.  


Our PE lessons will be on Tuesday and Friday.





Please ensure your child brings their PE kit to school on these days in a bag








RE


We will be looking at special books from a range of religions, with a focus on the Bible.





We will also be looking at the Christmas story, and talking about good news. 





                                                                                    


                                             


 














